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21.21 UNSPECIFIED PARAGRAPH PART 21 GROUP EMAIL

PART 21 - POSSIBLE WELD ROD CERTIFICATION ISSUES

"On March 3, 2011, an audit of one of Fisher Control's suppliers determined that weld rod certified by an ISO
process (instead of ASME) might have been used for weld repair of castings intended for nuclear service. Fisher
and the supplier are in the process of reviewing all orders affected by this issue and have yet to find any that used
the subject non-confirming material

"Fisher expects to complete this evaluation by August 26, 2011. At this time, if the review determines that a failure
to comply condition exits, Fisher will issue notification per the requirements of 10 CFR 21.21(b)."

6<



Aug, 4, 2011 10:31AM

EMERSON.
Process Management

No. 2897 P. 2

Fisher Controls International LLC
301 South First Ave
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August 3, 2011

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Possible Weld Rod Certification Issues Interim Notification

Fisher Controls is providing this interim notification per the requirements of I OCFR21.21(a).

On March 3, 2011, an audit of one of Fisher Control's suppliers determined that weld rod
certified by an ISO process (instead of ASME) might have been used for weld repair of castings
intended for nuclear service. Fisher and the supplier are in the process of reviewing all orders
affected by this issue and have yet to find any that used the subject non-conforming material.

Fisher expects to complete this evaluation by August 26, 2011. At that time, if the review
determines that a failure to comply condition exists, Fisher will issue a notification per the
reqBi ements of 10FFR21.21(b

Vice President, Nuclear Business Unit
Emerson Process Management, Fisher Valve Division
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